
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

This notice is posted to inform the public that the Tucson Pima 
County Historic Commission is invited to (or will participate in) 
the following event: 

 
 
  Event: Pima County Board of Governors  
 
  Location:    4905 E. Broadway Blvd 
 
  Date:  Monday, May 22, 2023 
 
  Time:           4:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note:  A quorum of the Tucson Pima County Historic Commission may be in 
attendance. However, no items of business are scheduled to be discussed.  No 
legal actions, proceedings or deliberations which foreseeably could lead to legal 
action shall be taken at this gathering. 


